Universal Periodic Review of Indonesia — 13" session

Statement by the Republic of Lebanon

The delegation of Lebanon warmly welcomes the distinguished
delegation of Indonesia headed by his Excellency the minister of
Foreign Affairs Dr. Marty Natalegawa...

We welcome the efforts deployed by Indonesia to promote the respect
for human rights for all its citizens, despite the geographical and
population challenges, especially through adopting the third human
rights action plan that takes into account human rights and freedoms
and that gives due importance to the achievement of the millennium
development goals.

We note positively the measures undertaken by the government to
ensure better protection for its migrant workers abroad, and we
recommend enhancing these efforts.

We also note positively the continuous government commitment to the
promotion of dialogue and harmony among the different components
of Indonesia’s multicultural, multiethnic and multi-religious society. We
recommend continuing the support to ethnic and religious tolerance
within a diversified society. |



